 PACIFIC POWER

A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP

September 29, 2011

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504 — 7250

Attn: David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

RE: Docket UE-111731

Dear Mr. Danner:

825 NE Multnomabh, Suite 2000
Portland, Oregon 97232

On September 26, 2011, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or
Company) filed in this docket a proposed tariff sheet to revise Schedule 98 as part of Pacific
Power’s currently effective Tariff WN-U-75. This schedule provides residential and certain
other Pacific Power customers with a direct pass through of monetary benefits received from the
Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) under the Residential Exchange Program pursuant to a
Residential Exchange Program Settlement Implementation Agreement, Contract No. 11PB-

12466, between Pacific Power and BPA.

In the letter, the Company incorrectly cited to WAC 480-100-195(3) for purposes of the
noticing requirements in this docket. Commission Staff contacted the Company and requested
this letter confirming that the correct citation for noticing requirements related to this proposed
tariff change is WAC 480-100-195(2). The Company apologizes for this oversight.

Please feel free to contact me at (503) 813-6043.

Sincerely,

AMWQ % 761% lEWOR

Andrea L. Kelly
Vice President, Regulation



